
Hartford Girls Basketball 
Summer Basketball Camp 

 
 
DETAILS:  Basketball camp focusing on fundamental basketball skills  
   including ball handling, shooting and passing. Older levels will  
   introduce offensive and defensive principals used at the high  
   school level. Camp will be run by Varsity Coach Christian  

Schnell. Other coaches and high school players will be helping 
teach all the campers.  
 

DATES:  June 11th-14th 2018 
 
TIMES:  8:30am-10:00pm  K - 3nd grade  
   11:15pm-12:45pm  3rd - 6th grade 
   1:15pm-3:00pm  7th - 9th grade 
    
WHERE:  Hartford High School 
 
COST:   $60 (Includes T-Shirt) 
 
LIMITED SPACE: Enrollment limited to 50 participants per group 
 
 
 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - REGISTRATION FORM - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

I would like to enroll in the 2017 Summer K-8 HUHS Basketball Camp.  I hereby waive, release, and forever discharge all staff members of HUHS of any liability 
or claims arising out of any loss, personal injury, or property damage that may occur as a result in participation in this program.  I grant my son/daughter 
permission to participate in this program.   
 

Player’s Name __________________________     Grade:   _____________           
T-Shirt Size:  (Circle)  YS  YM  YL  AS AM AL AXL  
E-mail:  ________________________________    Emergency Contact and Phone: ____________________ 
Address: _______________________________     City: ____________________   Zip: __________ 
Phone # (Home or Cell):  ________________         School Attending:  _______________________               
 
PARNET/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE   
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Make all checks (nonrefundable) payable to:     Hartford Girls Basketball 
Mail Check and registration form to:   HUHS, 805 Cedar Street, Hartford WI  53027  c/o Christian Schnell 
Registration Deadline:  May 30, 2018  (only 50 participants will be accepted in each session)  

This material has been provided by a non-profit organization and is being disseminated for informational purposes only and does not reflect the views of, nor is it 
necessarily endorsed by the School District of Hartford Jt. #1 (or any of the  K-8 schools that feed into HUHS), its administration or faculty. 

  
 


